
Recommendations from the Corporate, Performance and Budget Scrutiny 
Committee 

Quarter Three Performance Monitoring Report 2023-2024 
 

The Committee; 

• Thanks the Leader and Director for their detailed report and answering the 
Committee’s questions; 
 

• Welcomes the report and performance of the Council during Quarter 
Three; 
 

• Asks for further information to be provided on the Community Assets 
Framework; 
 

• Looks forward to receiving more robust information on the digital skills 
training indicator, customer relationship management system project and 
the printing strategy; 
 

• Encourages all members to attend a learning session on the partnership 
data dashboard arranged for Monday, 18 March 2024; 
 

• Commends the work of the skills factory project; 
 

• Asks that further reports include more detailed progress information on the 
council’s major projects, such as the Leyland Town Deal and Jubilee 
Gardens, and also the number of people in temporary accommodation; 
and 
 

• Welcomes the offer of more information being provided on the council tax 
and business rates collection rate indicator. 

 


